

Hughenden Primary School

Working together, Empowering Lives, Enriching Minds

6 November 2019

Dear Parents,

Year 3, Year 5 and Year 6 trip to Cineworld, High Wycombe – Tuesday 19 November 2019

We are delighted to inform you that Year 3, Year 5 and Year 6 will be going on an exciting trip to Cineworld in High Wycombe to watch 'Horrible Histories: The Movie - Rotten Romans' in celebration of National Film Week. The trip will take place on Tuesday 19 November 2019.

The coach will be fitted with three-point seat belts and will leave school at 9.15 am, arriving back at school in time for lunch.

We have managed to secure free tickets for the film, however, a voluntary contribution of £4.00 per child is required in order to cover the cost of the coach to the venue. Payment can be in the form of cash or cheque. Please make cheques payable to 'Hughenden Primary School'. Unfortunately, without adequate funding the trip may be cancelled.

Please could you return the attached consent form and your voluntary contribution to the school office by **Friday 15 November 2019**. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to drop by the school office.

Yours Sincerely

Mrs Sarah Leighton

Headteacher

Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Leighton

Spring Valley Drive, Hughenden Valley, Bucks, HP14 4LR Tel No: 01494 562501 Email: office@hughendenprimary.co.uk www.hughenden.eschools.co.uk

















